
I am strongly opposed to fracking as well as to the transportation of liquefied propane gas using 
Oregon's rail lines. Our environmental code exists for a reason. It should not be amended to 
allow commercial powers free rein to do whatever they like in this state. 
 
I do vote in every election. and would not be pleased to see any elected officials backpedal on 
this issue. 
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